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(EXPIRED INSPECTION STICKERS)

On January 24, 2000, in response to difficulties experienced by New Jersey car owners in
complying with State law regarding the inspection of their motor vehicles, and at the request of Governor
Christine Todd Whitman, | issued a Directive that all State, county and municipal law enforcement
agencies implement procedures to accommodate the motoring public during the implementation of the
State's new automobile inspection system.

In the intervening period, the State's new automobile inspection system has made improvements
such that the continuation of the January 24, 2000 Directive isno longer required. Moreover, the Director
of the Division of Motor Vehicles is no longer issuing inspection extensions to registered owners of
vehicles. Those extensionswhichwereissued will continueto bevalid through their expiration date, which
will be no later than December 31, 2000.

Accordingly, and effective thisdate, | hereby RESCIND the January 24, 2000, Directive, entitled
"Expired Inspection Stickers." Henceforth, all State, county and municipal law enforcement officers shall
resume enforcement of the applicabl e statutes and regul ations pertai ning to the regi stration and inspection
of motor vehicles.
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